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Christmas Party Day- Thursday 20th December 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thursday 20th December, the day we break up for the Christmas holidays will be 

the Nursery children’s Christmas Party Day. To celebrate the end of a busy 

term, Nursery will be spending most of the day engaging in 

Christmas fun and games. On this day, children are welcome to 

come to school in non-uniform (free of charge)– festive, party 

wear is encouraged!                                                 

Throughout the session, Nursery children will have a 

‘Christmas party picnic’. We hope that you will support us with this by sending 

your child into school with an individual lunch box containing food you want your 

child to eat please bring this at the beginning of their session and store in the 

cloakroom on the benches.  

If your child attends for the 30 hours session you may wish to put additional 

party food in their normal lunchbox. 

We hope the children enjoy this day of festive fun, in recognition of all their 

hard work this term.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss Kohli  

Executive Headteacher 
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